
Foreign Minister Ivan Mrkic receives Gérard Stoudmann, Special Representative of the OSCE Chairman-in-Office on the Western Balkans
Thursday, 13 February 2014.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic received today Ambassador
Gérard Stoudmann, Special Representative of the OSCE Chairman-in-Office on the Western
Balkans, who is visiting Belgrade.
  
The Special Representative's activities during the consecutive Swiss-Serbian OSCE
Chairmanship in 2014-2015 were discussed in the meeting.

Minister Mrkic expressed satisfaction with the Special Representative's intention to direct his
activities towards the further enhancement and promotion of regional cooperation.
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